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Emerald Class Newsletter: 

As we continue through our projects, we will soon be moving on to our 

‘Merpeople’ learning. In this project, we will be comparing humans to 

mermaids and mermen. During this learning, we shall learn about the 

different parts of the human body and its scientific name. As part of the 

year 1 curriculum, Emerald class will be learning the more formal, 

scientific names for the male and female body parts. I am intending to 

teach this next week but I thought I would inform you in case you have 

any concerns or you wish to discuss this with your children prior to my 

teaching. After the learning, your child may come home and ask 

questions or tell you all about it. I thought you may appreciate the 

warning before the teaching. 

This week: 

We have been continuing our Peter Pan stories and our multiplication 

methods. In our projects, we have made our own Neverland map which 

I am hoping we will eventually be able to navigate around it once we 

have written our instructions for directions and our algorithm.  

Thank you for all the efforts on World book day.  

Here are just a couple of brilliant costumes. 

   


